
Whole School
Attendance:

96.6%

Tuesday 7th November Open Morning - Reception 2024 intake at 9.30am

Wednesday 8th November Parent’s Evening

Friday 10th November Remembrance Assembly led by the Lighthouse Team

Monday 13th Nov - Friday
17th Nov Other Faiths week - Judaism 

Friday 24th November
Yr 1 trip to Christ Church - children to meet Mrs Dada there from

8.30am

Wednesday 29th
November No Hopscotch or Art Club - staff training evening

STM Weekly Round Up
Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to the second half of our Autumn term. This week our children were
fantastic at our All Saint’s Mass - a special thank you to the Lighthouse Team who read
beautifully! 
Our Travel for Life Ambassador’s attended an Annual Convention at Club 1905 at the Valley
in Charlton on Thursday.  The convention was an opportunity for our ambassadors to learn
more about the activities and campaigns that we can run within our school in order to
promote safe, active and sustainable travel.  It was also a chance to share and exchange
ideas with other schools - and eat some really great food!
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This week's attendance figures - Congratulations to Reception and Year 6!

Year Group                 Attendance
Reception                        100%
Year 1                              99.0%
Year 2                              94.2%
Year 3                              96.3%
Year 4                              91.4%
Year 5                              97.4%
Year 6                              99.1%

Up coming datesAnd finally...

Firework Lunch Special On Thursday the children tucked in to a
firework inspired lunch, with rocket
dogs, banger bbq beans and ‘hot
chocolate’ cake.  There were clean
plates, smiles all round and a long queue
for seconds!  Thank you to our cook Toni.
We hope everyone enjoys a fun, but safe
bonfire night. 

Year 6 Fundraiser - Thank You
 On behalf of Year 6, thank you to all those that helped
raise £196.50 at our end of term doughnut and fruit sale.  
We are looking to fund the cost of our school journey coach
to help lower the cost for our Yr 6 parents.  Please look
out for future sales,  your help and support is gratefully
received. 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023/parents-and-carers

